
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Working Together to Create Safer Parks 
Press Conference: Saturday October 19 at 10:00am – Sears Park, Bakersfield 

 
Contact: 
Michelle Corson, Public Relations Officer 
(661) 868-0288 or (661) 304-7766 
 
 
WHAT: Kern County Public Health Services, Supervisor Mike Maggard and North of the 

River Recreation and Park District are hosting a press conference at Sears Park 

to launch our combined effort to create a safer and healthier Sears Park. We 

invite the community to attend and learn how they can get involved. 

Presenters: 

 Supervisor Mike Maggard, Kern County Board of Supervisors 

 Brynn Carrigan, Kern County Public Health Services 

 Monya Jameson, North of the River Recreation and Park District 

WHEN:  Saturday, October 19th at 10:00am  

WHERE: Sears Park, 444 Norris Road, Bakersfield, CA. 
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